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REPORT TO THE WA-ACTE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

Section 
 
 
Submitted By: Stacy Lischke 
 
Date Submitted: July 22, 2024 
 
1. Accomplishments Since the Last Report (please identify the strategic plan 

goal/objective each activity seeks to achieve): 
 
The annual WAAE Conference was held this year in June 2024 and 300 agriculture teachers from 
across the state attended. There is a large range of both age and experience of our WAAE 
members as agriculture educators. Many of our teachers have come from the industry route and 
deserve mentorship in CTE classroom management and expectations. Membership in WA-ACTE 
and the upcoming conference was promoted to all WAAE members. 
 
WAAE State Award Winners (June 2024) are encouraged to apply for the WA-ACTE Awards when 
the portal opens in November 2024. Previous award winners hosted an award-application 
workshop, to mentor teachers in submitting high-quality applications.  
 
WAAE Board Rep- Josh Kreig was elected as the new board rep for WA- ACTE and will work with 
Stacy Lischke in the transition year and in planning the 2025 WA-ACTE Conference. Josh and Stacy 
will be attending the WA-ACTE Board Meeting in-person in August. We are excited to have Josh 
Kreig represent the voice of WAAE. 
 
2. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for WA-ACTE and/or Your Section (for information 

purposes only): 
3. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for the Field of Career and Technical Education (for 

information purposes only): 
 
4. Other Comments/Suggestions: 
 
5. Upcoming Meetings or Conferences: 
The National Association of Agriculture Educators (NAAE) Convention coincides with the  
ACTE's CareerTech VISION in San Antonio, TX December 3-7, 2024.  
See website: Convention - NAAE 
 
 

Items Requested to Be Placed on Board Agenda for Discussion 
(Only include items that require Board discussion or action.  These will be placed on the Board 
meeting agenda at the discretion of the President.) 

https://www.careertechvision.com/
https://www.naae.org/convention/

